
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 October 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

ELAYNE JONES PERCUSSION ENSEMBLE 

QUEENSLAND PERCUSSIVE ARTS EISTEDDFOD 

 

Elayne Jones Percussion Ensemble has been registered to compete in the Queensland Percussive Arts 

Eisteddfod on Sunday 22 October 2017. The Eisteddfod will be held at Somerville House, Main Theatre, 

Graham Street, South Brisbane. 

 

The girls are requested to arrive by 10:00am as they are scheduled to perform at 10:30am. It is anticipated 

that the performance will conclude by 10:45am. They are required to wear their black performance 

uniform with black shoes (ballet flats), black socks/stockings and hair neatly tied back with a white ribbon. 

 

Parents and friends are welcome to attend the Eisteddfod. 

 

I’m looking forward to this being a positive performance opportunity for the girls! Thank you for your 

support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Brad King 

Head of Performance 


